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February 7, 2022

To Our Hawthorne Families, Students and Community,

As we continue our Winter Sports Season, I wanted to share with you our updated guidelines for
spectators:

● We will be allowing ALL spectators to attend our home games.
● All in attendance must wear a mask at all times. Any spectator not adhering to the mask

mandate will be asked to leave the game.
● There will be no food or drinks permitted in the gym.
● All parents and visiting spectators will only be permitted to sit in the balcony.
● All HHS students must sit in the gym in the Main Bleachers by the Cheerleaders.
● All games will continue to be Live-streamed and available on our new HHS Bears Sports

YouTube Page. Please “Subscribe” to the page so that you can be notified when a new
event is being streamed live.

● Live-stream links and any restrictions to other events will be posted on our Athletics
Schedule Site.

We thank you again for your understanding during these times. We hope that everyone will once
again enjoy all of our games in person!

Go Bears!!

Sincerely,

Art Mazzacca

Athletic Director
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